
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
 

02/08/2013 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office responded to the Kingston National Bank at 

21 N. Main Street in Kingston, Ohio in reference to a robbery at approximately 2:50 

pm.  

 

The suspect was described as being a white/male approximately 5’7” tall and 

carrying a chrome colored handgun. Further details will be released as they become 

available.  

 

Sheriff Lavender requests anyone with information to contact the Ross County 

Sheriff’s Office at (740) 773-1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at (740) 773 

TIPS (8477) or (800) 222-8477.   
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